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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 15, 2005

TO: Honorable Terry Keel, Chair, House Committee on Criminal Jurisprudence 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1927 by Farrar (Relating to the requirement that certain offenders undergo testing for 
AIDS, HIV infection, or related conditions.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require that persons charged with a prostitution-related offense, at the direction of the 
court, undergo a medical procedure or test designed to show or help show whether the person has a 
sexually transmitted disease, acquired immune deficiency syndrome (AIDS), human 
immunodeficiency virus (HIV) infection, antibodies to HIV, or infection with any other probable 
causative agent of AIDS. The person charged would be responsible for paying the associated costs.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG, DLBa
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